Feeding all who enter.

Stewpot Update after Week Eight
And The Beat Goes On

It seems impossible to believe we have been in sandwich
mode at Stewpot for eight weeks but it’s true. So far it has
been a complete success.

What does Stewpot look like right now?

Volunteers continue to show up daily to make mountains
of sandwiches. Right now we are at 6,000 lunches
provided or 12,000 sandwiches, whichever you prefer. The
volunteers who have not been able to come continue to
offer financial and prayer support for the ones who are
able to come serve. Please continue to let Jan, Charlie or
Nancy know if your group is unable to show up. We have
volunteers who are willing to show up on short notice if
needed but we need to know.

Ed and his team have maintained a perfect attendance and
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downstairs inside the courtyard and serve drinks to the
diners as well. All done at a safe distance, they keep in
touch with our old and new diners. They continue to
monitor the First Presbyterian grounds for trash. When
you are able to come to Stewpot you’ll notice how
incredibly clean it is. From bathrooms, to storeroom to

floors, things are spotless.

We have also streamlined our contribution process by
making PayPal and PlumFund giving available to
everyone. Every dollar is appreciated and well spent. Our
numbers have continued to increase and that is going to
be a trend.

Because a picture is worth a thousand words, we have
made a video to help everyone see for yourselves all the
amazing work that goes on. Thanks to Jared Brown from
Trinity Presbyterian Church for filming and editing this

creation.

We have no plans to change our method of preparation
and service in the next few weeks. Our diners are

happy. Our volunteers and employees are safe and
distancing. Our program is able to go forward. Why mess

with success?

Written by Nancy Howell, Stewpot Chairman

To see the Stewpot Video, click on Watch Stewpot Video.
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Thank You?

Thanks to the incredible core team who
have shown up daily or weekly to help
give guidance and directions to the
Stewpot teams making the sandwiches
and loading bags. You’ve made our
production work smooth and fun every
day.

The Stewpot Board would also like to say
"Thank You" to Nancy Howell, Chairman
of the Stewpot Board. Nancy has been
responsible for ordering all of the food
needed for the sandwiches and she has
spent almost every single day at the
Stewpot Monday through Friday giving

guidance and directions to the the
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The Stewpot will be closed Monday, May
25th in honor of Memorial Day.

Make a Donation to Stewpot

All of Stewpot's financial support comes from donations from

churches and individuals. Please help support the Stewpot. Make
an online donation by clicking on Make a Donation below. When
you click on Make a Donation, you will have the option of making

an online donation with a credit card.

Make a Donation

[800 Scott Street, Little Rock, AR 72201]

[ 501) 372-1804 | [stewpotlr@gmail.com]
[http://www.stewpot-littlerock.org/]




